
 

                                                                                  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter 30th September 2022 

 

Headteachers Award – Awarded 23rd September 2022 
 

Reception: The Head Teacher Awards in Reception Class this week are for: 
Ruby for trying really hard with her letter formation in our phonics lessons.   
Jaxx for always being a kind and caring friend.  
Emily-Mae for always having great focus and showing a lovely attitude to our learning at 
school.  
 

Year 1: The Headteacher awards go to Vinnie for a fantastic start in Year 1 as he has been trying 
really hard in all areas of learning and Ella-Rose for perseverance in her writing and 
retelling the story of the Three Little Pigs. 

 
Year 2: Year 2 have had a great week all round.  Fantastic stories have been written based on 

the story “The Papaya who Spoke”.  We continued our learning in maths counting in 2, 
3, 5 and 10.  This week the Headteacher awards go to Samuel for a great effort and 
progress in PE, Arthur for a brilliant story map in English and Damien for super work in 
phonics and counting in maths.  Well done! 

 
Year 3: Last week's Headteacher awards went to the whole of Year 3 for their amazing behaviour 

on their first Year 3 school trip. We had a fantastic time at the Owl Sanctuary. They 
represented Roche School well. Another award also goes to Bradley who has really 
impressed me with his focussed learning attitude and self-regulating behaviours in all 
areas of the curriculum. Great start to Year 3 Bradley! 

 
Year 4: Liam - For amazing Mr Moore with a fantastic question in one of his Maths lessons this 

week!  It is great how inquisitive Liam is.  His award this week is also to show how proud 
we are of Liam and how he has settled into Year 4.  He has been fully involved with ALL 
his lessons and has put in a brilliant amount effort.  Well done Liam! 

Katrina - For fantastic writing in her English lessons this week.  I am impressed with her 
spelling, punctuation and presentation.  She worked very hard on her final draft of her 
character description of Mr Gum. 

 
Year 5: Jamie and Seren both wrote excellent explanations in science, about how we know the 

Earth is spherical, not flat, listing evidence from the videos we watched.  A Headteacher 
award for you both.  Well done!  

 
Year 6: This week the Headteacher’s awards went to Thomas for always showing a super 

attitude and for producing some great maths work this week and Isla for some amazing 
writing, for always listening to advice and trying her hardest. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Golden Tickets 
 

Reception:  (Golden tickets will start soon) 
Year 1:  Jacob for excellent reading in phonics. 
Year 2:  Mia Co for super work in phonics. 
Year 3:  Edie for great phonics. 
Year 4:  Taylor for cross country efforts. 
Year 5:  Sophia for good spelling work. 
Year 6:  George for being a good competitor. 
 

 

Roche School Website update 
 

Late Children 
 

 

Please be aware that school starts promptly at 8.40am.  If your child is 
persistently late and arrives at 9am each day, your child is missing 1 
hour and 40 minutes of valuable schooling a week.   
 
A late child can also unintentionally disrupt the children in their class 
who are already settled. 
 
Please endeavour to make sure your child arrives on time at 8.35am at 
the school playground to be taken to their classrooms. 
 
Be aware that if your child misses morning registration it will affect 
their attendance. 
 

 

Our school website has moved!  We are pleased to announce we are 
now part of the eschools family. 
 
Our new website can be found at 
https://rochecpschool.eschools.co.uk/web  
 
Please do have a look and make yourself familiar with it.  This is the 
website which will be updated with news and events.  The old website 
will be extinguished so remove it from your favourites and add the 
new domain please. 
 

 

Parent’s Evening 
 

Have you booked your Parent’s Evening phone call yet?  To book, please head for 

https://rochecp.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 
 
Booking closes next Monday 3rd October at 8pm so please book before the cut-off date and time. 
 
Please be aware that this is a telephone appointment where your child’s teacher will telephone you at the 
time requested. 
 

https://rochecpschool.eschools.co.uk/web
https://rochecp.schoolcloud.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hollies Post Box 
 

 

We have a beautiful shiny post 
box from The Hollies.  We 
welcome the children to write 
letters or draw a picture to put 
in the box.  The box will be 
taken to the residents for 
them to enjoy the contents. 
There is no deadline for 
pictures.  The Post Box will be 
in the office foyer to accept 
creations. 

 

 

 

Year 3 – Science Super Learning Day 
 

Mrs Campbell wore the perfect outfit for Science Super Learning 
day! 
 
In Science we were looking at our skeleton and its 3 main 
functions: support, protection and movement. We looked at 
different animal skeletons and identified whether they were a 
vertebrate or invertebrate (with or without an exoskeleton). We 
also investigated whether the child with the longest arms would 
be able to throw a tennis ball the furthest! 
 
Excellent work Year 3! 
 

 

Individual Photographs 
 
 

 

Individual and sibling school 

photographs will take place in 

school on Friday 11th November. 

Please make a note of this date in 

your diary. 

Break Times – snacks 
 

A reminder that children in Reception 
class, Year 1 and Year 2 have fruit provided 
for them for break time.   Year’s 3-6 can 
bring their own.  Whilst we encourage 
children to have a drink and snack from 
home, we also encourage healthy eating 
foods such as fruit and vegetables.  Please 
refrain from snacks which would be 
considered low in health value and 
nutrition. 
 
Many thanks. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done! 
 
On Wednesday we had a company come to 
school.  The foreman of the company noted 
how polite the children were in the playground 
when they asked for their football to be thrown 
back over the fence. 
 
Well done to all of those children who stood out 
to our visitor – we are very proud of you. 
 
Keep it up! 
 

 

Football/Netball Matches 2022/2023 

4th October 2022  Roche V Nanpean  HOME 
18th October 2022 Luxulyan V Roche  AWAY 
8th November 2022 Roche V Foxhole HOME 
22nd November 2022 Bugle V Roche  AWAY 
10th January 2023 Roche V Treverbyn HOME 
24th January 2023 St Dennis V Roche AWAY 
7th February 2023 Whitemoor V Roche AWAY 
 
You will receive a letter on Parent Pay and information 
regarding matches if your child is playing (Year’s 5 and 6 
only). Please make sure the consent forms are 
completed at least the day before the match.  These 
dates are subject to change regarding weather.  Please 
note there is no netball club the day of these matches. 

Down’s Syndrome Bank 
 

The Down’s Syndrome clothing bank has been renewed 
and is located outside of the school kitchen. The bank 
is open for bagged and wearable/usable clothing, 
shoes, bags, sheets, pillowcases and duvet covers.  
Please do not put blankets/duvets/carpets or 
soiled/wet items in the bank. 
 
Funds raised will be split between the Down’s 
Syndrome group and the school. 

Reception Class 
 

Reception Class parents/carers, have you booked your 
visit to the phonics workshop?  This event was shared to 
you via Parent Pay on Monday so please check your 
emails. 
 
This workshop is for parents/carers to learn about our 
Read Write Inc phonics sessions. 
 
These will take place on 6th October 9am-10am OR 
5.30pm-6.30pm.  Please email Mrs Batten on 
reception@roche.tpacademytrust.org to confirm which 
session you will attend. 
 
 Kernow Health – Nasal Flu Info 

 
We are due to visit your child’s school on Friday 7th 
October 2022. 
In order to access the online consent form, please enter 
or click on the following link 
https://www.kernowimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu  
 
PLEASE ENSURE YOU ENTER THE FULL UNIQUE SCHOOL 
REFERENCE CODE. The code for your child’s school is: 
EE142952  
 
Please submit your consent form by midday Wednesday 
5th October 2022 to ensure your child receives their 
vaccination. If you experience any problems accessing 
the form, please telephone 01872 221105 and the team 
will be happy to help. 

 

Numbots week 
Next week (3rd-7th October) all Year 
1 to Year 6 pupils will be taking part 
in Numbots week. During this week 
we’ll be doing Numbots in our slots 
normally reserved for TTRS and are 
encouraging pupils to complete as 
many levels and stages in that week, 
both in school and at home. We will 
be awarding certificates for the 
highest number of levels passed, 
minutes played and correct answers. 

 

mailto:reception@roche.tpacademytrust.org
https://www.kernowimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu


 

 

 

 

 

 

Halloween Disco 
Friday 21st October 

KS1 3:30 – 4:30pm 
(KS1 Parents to stay with their children) 

 

KS2 4:45 – 5:45pm 

 

£2 per ticket  
 includes Hot dog and drink 

(Payable on Parentpay) 
 
 

                      
                          Prize for the  
                          best costume 

                                                         No masks please 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A reminder on Friday 14th October we will be partaking in wear something yellow day for Young Minds.  
We are asking for £2 per family for the charity.  Please wear something yellow alongside your usual 
uniform such as a t-shirt, hair band or yellow laces!   
See the Hello Yellow challenge sheet above to help spread some joy! 
 
The link to donate is:  
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/roche-school6  

 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/roche-school6


 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


